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Dear Angel Cat Friends, Parents and Cat Lovers,
2021 is shaping up to be a very busy cat rescue year! Spring has definitely sprung!

We've taken on a new feral colony in a Santa Ana mobile home park, estimated at about 16 cats or so. In the past few
weeks, we have successfully trapped 8 for spay/neuter. Two semi friendly mommy cats had kittens and are safe in
foster homes with their babies indoors. The moms will be spayed once the kittens are weaned and hopefully able to be
adopted. If not, they will come back to their crew in the park. And 9 kittens will never live outdoors or have any kittens
themselves. Dot and Darlene’s little families are pictured on the other side of this newsletter.

Another wonderful thing happened last month! Sugar was adopted! You've been seeing Sugar’s picture on these
newsletters for years (at least 10)! Sugar came to us as a 3 month old kitten with a very infected eye due to an upper
respiratory infection. She did lose that eye but that never held back her sweet disposition. Over the years, she had one
or two applications but not the “right” one. Her new dad had recently lost his cat and the remaining cat was grieving.
This very special man is willing to give Sugar all the space and time she needs to adjust and they are all doing great. He
sent me the photo on the back side of this. Sweet Sugar is happily making biscuits.

Currently, we have about 20 adult cats in foster care. We want you to know that your support enables us to feed them,
supply litter and medical care when needed. This might include senior blood work and dental cleaning. No donation is
too small and we work very hard to be good stewards of our resources. And of course, get the new kittens ready for
adoption. That requires a FelV-FIV combo test, 3 sets of FCRPP vaccinations, 2 de-wormings, a rabies vaccination, spay
or neuter, flea meds and a microchip. We truly appreciate your support and all donations to our 501c3 are tax
deductible.

We recently lost a long term foster due to some medical issues. Most of the cats she was caring for needed to be
moved. | took a few into my home, and thanks to one very special lady, feral Kohl got to go live at a wonderful
sanctuary called “The Cat House on the Kings”. Kohl was thrown from a moving car as a kitten and we believe suffered
some neurological damage. He never trusted hoomans and remained a pretty feral boy for the 10 years we fostered
him. We knew he wouldn’t be adopted, but he is now living his best life. If you get a chance, look up Cat House on the
Kings. It’s truly an amazing place.

Thank you all so much for being on this 13 year journey with Angel Cat Pet Adoptions! It's hard to believe that we are
still going strong since we started the group in 2008. There certainly have been some tough times, but with your help,
we have saved and found homes for hundreds of cats and kittens. Wishing you a marvelous Mother’s Day and a
fabulous Father’s Day! Purr more, Hiss less and hug your fur babies!
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